Grade 1 Bulletin Term 1 week 6

We were fortunate last week to have Gretchen (Cas's mum, Grade 3) to organise the children with planting herbs to be sold once they are looking lush. Thank you also to those parents who helped Gretchen.

Also thankyou to Gail (Gemma's mum 1C) for painting our outside blackboards and Fiona (Willoughby's mum 1K) for sourcing paint for our outside cupboard.







Congratulations to Tessa (1Z) for guessing closest to the weight of the zucchini! Thank you to Tessa and her family for putting the zucchini to good use and baking zucchini muffins for us all to taste. They were delicious.

Our enduring understanding:

'Understanding ourselves and others helps us to become better learners'.

This week we asked the children what they were wondering about in relation to our Enduring Understanding. Some responses......

Why are we born not knowing what things are? How does learning make us a better person? How do you learn everywhere? Why do you have to go to school to learn?

How does co-operating make us better learners? Why do we never stop learning? How do we become better learners?

Help needed

Are there any parents or contacts that could come in to speak to the children about brain function?

Don't forget Monday 13th March is a public holiday. There will be no school.

Thanks, Connie, Jenny, Allira and Pauline